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Visit of Kendriya Vidaylaya Teachers of KVs of India

A Scientist- Student Connect programme known as PRAKRITI is undergoing at Forest
Research Institute, Dehradun. Under the programme about 100 teachers from different
Kendrya Vidyalayas of country visited the institute on 19" September 2019. Dr. A. K.
Pandey. Head, Extension Division, welcomed the teachers and gave brief introduction about

the institute and its services being catered in the field of forestry. He told that the institutes




caters the needs of Forestry research, extension and education to different stakeholders
including farmers, NGOs, SHGs, students and industries. He informed that the institute has
significantly in the area of forest and environment to the society. He mentioned that the
institute has its university named as FRI Deemed to be University in which Master courses
in forestry, wood technology, cellulose and paper and environment management are being
conducted.

He gave a brief description of museums, herbarium, bambusetum and botanical garden. Dr.
Devendra Kumar, Scientist-D welcomed the participants and vote of thanks was given by
Dr. Charan Singh, Scientist-E of the division. On this occasion team of extension division
including Dr. Rambir Singh, Scientist-D, Shri Vijay Kumar, ACF and Shri Pritipal Singh

contributed a lot making the programme successful.




